

Sunday, October 31, 2021 5th Grade Weekly Information

FROM THE TEACHERS:

Nitro Type: Many students are struggling with their typing skills, and are in need of practice. Students can use the game Nitro Type to help them practice.

Laptops: Please remind students to charge their laptops every night.

Canvas: Please have your child check Canvas daily. Make sure to not just check the calendar, but under the homework section as well.

Formal uniform: When formal uniform is mandatory, please remember to wear the entire uniform including Long socks for girls and belts for boys.

5th GRADE NEWS & REMINDERS:

Mass: The All Saints Memorial Mass will be Monday, November 1st with 1st through 8th grade attending. Formal uniform is required.

Minimum Day: Wednesday, November 3rd is a minimum day.

Grace and Blessings,

Gina Bauer - 5th Grade RPC woodchuck2greysquirrel@hotmail.com